
 

 

Announcements  
and Reminders 

 

 
September 6, 2018 

VÁSQUEZ NAMED NEW AATSP PRESIDENT

The Board of Directors welcomes Martha Vásquez as the 98th President of the 
American Association of Teachers of Spanish and Portuguese (AATSP). She began to 
serve as president on September 1, 2018 and will preside at the AATSP’s 101st 
Annual Conference in San Diego, CA, and serve throughout 2019. President Vásquez 
succeeds Bill VanPatten who resigned from the AATSP presidency effective August 
31, 2018. Read more.

CFP OPEN FOR THE 2019 AATSP CONFERENCE IN SAN DIEGO
 NOW IS THE TIME TO WRITE YOUR PROPOSAL 

 
Conference proposals of all kinds that relate to the teaching of Spanish and Portuguese are welcome. 
Featured strands are INNOVATIVE CURRICULUM (Languages for Specific Purposes, Languages and 
Communities, Languages and Humane Education), HERITAGE LANGUAGE INSTRUCTION AND 
LEARNING (Supporting HL Development, Leading Multilingualism, Engaging HL Learners in Language 
Education), and ADVOCACY (Promoting Spanish and Portuguese Teaching to Stakeholders, 
Advocating for our Programs and Curriculum, Speaking Spanish and Portuguese in the US). For more 
information and to submit your proposal, click here.
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